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TO: ADMIRAL JAMES L. HOLLOWAY III MARCH 30, 1974
VICE CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS ’
DEPARTMENT OF NAVY
WASHINGTON, D.C,

FROM: AMBASSADOR HELMS, TEHRAN

.Dear Admiral Holloway:

‘As one of your students at the Harvard Naval
Training School during July and August of 1942, I wish
to extend warmest congratulations on your nomination

by the President as Chief of Nayal Operations. May you

My
i what 1SA? more

demanding assignment than it has ever been in our

have every success and goo

history.
Sincerely,

Richard Helms
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